

252 Memorial Street, Exeter, PA 18643-2698



SCHOOL DISTRICT

Phone: 570-655-3733 · Fax: 570-883-1280

Janet M. Serino Superintendent

March 21, 2017

Dear Parents:

JUST A REMINDER!!!!

The Pennsylvania System of School Assessment (PSSA) window for the 2016-2017 school year is as follows:

English/Language Arts Assessment

April 4-7

Mathematics Assessment

April 25-27

Science Assessment

May 2-3

Assessments will occur in the following grades:

Grade 4

Math, Reading, Science

Grade 5

Math, Reading

Grade 6

Math, Reading

Your children have worked very hard in school up to this point and I have great confidence in their ability to perform well on the assessments. In an effort to assist your children with performing as well as possible on the assessment, please reinforce the following:

- 1. Going to bed early enough to receive between 8-10 hours of sleep.
- 2. Limiting the amount of activities in the evening that would cause them to be up late.
- 3. If your child is not going to eat breakfast at school, please have a nutritious breakfast at home.
- 4. Let your children know to take their time on the assessment and be positive.

In addition, there are informational sheets for parents included in this mailing. Thank you very much for your time and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Joseph Long

Elementary Principal Intermediate Center

ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF

570-655-2836